
Date:  February 11, 2025 

To:      FHCP Contracted Primary Care and Endocrinologists 

From: Medtronic  

Re:      Update: Urgent Medical Device Correction 

Attached please find the Medtronic update: Urgent Medical Device Correction. 

If you have further questions or need assistance, please call the Medtronic 24-

Hour Technical Support line at 1-800-646-4633 Option 1. 








